
PUBLIC NOTICE

The City of Eagle Lake is accepting bids for 
two, new police patrol vehicles. Bids will 
be accepted until 5 p.m.  August 18, 2021. 
Bids shall be sealed and marked “Police 
Patrol Vehicles” on the envelope. Bids will 
be opened and publicly read in the City 
Manager’s Office located at City Hall, 100 E. 
Main, Eagle Lake TX 77434. Bids received 
after the due date will not be considered. 
Specifications for the vehicles may be 
obtained at City Hall, 100 E. Main, Eagle 
Lake TX or by calling (979) 234-2640. The 
City of Eagle Lake reserves the right to reject 
any and all bids and shall reserve the right 
to accept the bid which is deemed most 
advantageous to the City of Eagle Lake.


